
 
 

 

 
 

REF: CMS/Y11Mockexams 
 
Monday 18th October 2021 

 
 

                                     
 
 
 
 
 

November/December Mock Examinations 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

In order to support your child’s preparation for the summer exam series, there are a series of Mock 
Examinations taking place from Monday 22nd November 2021 - Thursday 2nd December 2021. 
Students will receive an individual timetable that will outline when each examination is taking place, 
and the overall timetable is on the reverse of this letter. 

It is vitally important that all Year 11 students sit all mock examinations, as this may be the basis of 
Teacher Assessed Grades if the summer 2022 exam series is cancelled, as occurred in May-June 2021. 
In addition, references for college, sixth form and apprenticeships will include mock examination 
results. The government are planning for exams to take place this summer, but with Covid-19, those 
plans may be forced to change. 

Students must arrive at the Academy by 08:20 each day and will leave at 15:30. Please note that no 
additional revision sessions or interventions will be taking place during the Mock Examination weeks or 
during the final week before the Christmas break. Students must bring with them their normal 
equipment: two black pens, two pencils, a 30cm ruler, rubber, scientific calculator and optional 
highlighter pens.  

If a student is unable to attend due to Covid-19 reasons, then medical evidence will be required, and 
the student will have to sit their mock examinations after school when they return.  

Thank you for your support and if you have any queries, please contact Mr. Mills via 
cmills@q3langley.org.uk 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr. C Mills 
Vice Principal  
cmills@q3langley.org.uk 
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